
  

 

 

 

 

 Davis Chinese Christian Church 
  
 Winter 2021 
 New Happenings in 

Children’s Ministry! 
Introducing the Children’s Ministry Core Team: 
• Vivian Leung – CM Director 
• Sandia Kao – CM Senior Consultant 
• Lily Lin – CM Artistic Consultant 
• Shang-an Li – CM Administrator 
• Cindy Leung – PreK Coordinator 
 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
Praiseland on DCCC 
website! 
Catch Deborah Zhang and associates in 
Praiseland at https://d-ccc.org/ministries-
3/children/.  Praiseland is our Sunday School 
worship time.  Join us for songs, fun 
activities, Bible stories and Questions from 
Kids.  We record the first part of our weekly 
Sunday School session and will post it on the 
Children’s Ministry page of our church 
website.   
 
It is a great place to for parents to catch up 
with what is happening in Sunday School and 
for the kids to review the week’s lesson.  We 
would encourage families to view it together 
for a fun time. 
 
[We would love to include our kids in the 
video so that they can see themselves on 
screen.  However, we will need to have the 
parents’ permission to allow their children's 
images be posted publicly.  Please complete 
the form in the following link to let us know 
your preference:  
https://forms.gle/RSt86mmNQSh4iwKF6.] 

  

 

Children’s Ministry monthly Prayer and Share time on the second Saturday 
of each month from 10-11 am.  Teachers and parents are welcome.  
Contact Vivian at vivian.leung@d-ccc.org for Zoom link. 

 

 



 

 

 
   http://d-ccc.org       530-753-0500       vivian.leung@d-ccc.org 

 

 Bible Bucks for Jesus!  
Store open February 27, 2021 from 1-3 pm 

 

 
 

The Bible Bucks program was 
started to motivate children 
toward active participation in 
worship and Sunday school 
activities.  Children are 
rewarded with Bible Bucks 
when they participate in 
specific activities such as 
participating in worship and 
Sunday school, memorizing 
scripture, meaningful journal 
entries, etc.  Children are 
able to use their Bible Bucks 
to purchase items in the Bible 
Buck store which include 
items like snacks and toys. 
 
With the start of 2021, the 
Bible Bucks program will 
include items that children 
can “purchase” that would be 
gifts donated to various 
charities locally and around 
the world.  We hope this 
opportunity will help our 
children develop generosity 
and compassion for those in 
need.  In order for these 
“purchases” to actually be 
funded, we are approaching 
the Deacon board and various 
fellowship groups in the 
church to help sponsor these 
donations. 
 

 Projects currently selected 
include:  
 
Yolo Food Bank 

 
 
Compassion International 

 
 
 

 Samaritan’s Purse 

 

 
 
American Bible Society 

 
       Bibles for China 

 
Prison Fellowship 

 

 
Angel Tree 

 He (Jesus) said to them, “Let the little children come to me, and do not hinder them, for 
the kingdom of God belongs to such as these.                                                                             
                                                                                                       Mark 10:14 
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